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Important News and Notes: 

May 24, 2019 Volume 2, Issue 39 Next week’s calendar: 

Monday, 5/27/19—Memorial Day, 

SCHOOL CLOSED  

Thursday, 5/30/19—Big Buddy/

Little Buddy Picnic, no cafeteria ser-

vice —all students must bring bagged 

lunch; 8th Grade Dinner Dance, 5:30 

p.m., Cafeteria 

Friday, 5/31/19—8th Grade Retreat; 

Last day for full-day Pre-K2 & full-

day Pre-K3 

Super Slades 

Week of 5/27/19—5/31/19 
 

Noah Bushar - Responsibility 

Cooper Williams - Responsibility 

Hayden Vess - Responsibility 

Ashley Hawkins - Hard Work      

Jake Pippin - Hard Work   
Not pictured: 

Jordan Middleton - Responsibility 

         

 

Congratulation to 8th-grader Brooke Urbas who received the 

2018-2019 AAA Outstanding Safety Patrol Award.  Brooke was 

one of eight students in Maryland selected by AAA to receive this 

honor, which recognizes exemplary patrollers who have excelled in 

the areas of leadership, dependability, and service to others.  Mrs. 

Myra Weimann of AAA Mid Atlantic presented Brooke with a per-

sonalized plaque and a gift card in recognition of this achievement.  

 

Buddy Picnic—Lunch for Thursday, May 30th: There will be no lunch ser-

vice available on Thursday, May 30th.  Students in grades K-8 will be celebrat-

ing the end of the school year with a big buddies/little buddies picnic.  All stu-

dents should bring a bagged lunch with a drink to school that day.  Please re-

member that students may not bring lunch or drinks in glass containers, nor 

should they bring any caffeine, energy, sports or softs drinks to school.  
 

For any family that has pre-ordered lunch that day, Abundance Catering will can-

cel your order and credit your lunch account.    
 

Backpacks for Baltimore—The Intermediate Student Council is sponsoring a 

collection drive for new or used backpacks to aide the homeless in Baltimore 

City.  Collection begins on Tuesday, May 28th, and will run through the end of 

the school year.  See flyer attached for more information.  

As we lose ourselves in the service of 

others, we discover our own lives 

and our own happiness. 

~Dieter Uchtdorf 

Grade Level Reminders: 

Sixth Grade Parents:  When you take your child for his/her annual physical this 

spring/summer, please remember that it is mandatory for all incoming seventh 

graders to have one additional TDap and one meningococcal vaccination before 

school begins in the fall.  Your child will not be able to begin seventh grade with-

out having these additional vaccines.  When your child receives the vaccinations, 

please make sure to provide a copy of the immunization to the school.  You may 

upload the immunization records through your School Admin portal, or send a 

copy to Mrs. Joanna Buchanan, School Registrar.  If you have any questions, feel 

free to contact Mrs. Buchanan at 410-766-7130, ext. 108, or  

j.buchanan@msladeschool.com 

 

8th Grade Parents: It’s not too late!  High school acceptance and scholarship 

information needed!  If you have not already done so, please use the following 

link to complete your graduate’s high school information : https://forms.gle/

Bjmyfg8R9QaneLVX8.  Since all fields are required on the Google form, if there 

is a question for which you would have no answer, simply write “None” or “N/A” 

on the blank.  Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

mailto:s.kripas@msladeschool.com
https://forms.gle/Bjmyfg8R9QaneLVX8
https://forms.gle/Bjmyfg8R9QaneLVX8
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                                               Mission Statement 
The mission of Monsignor Slade Catholic School is to promote Catholic faith and intellec-

tual development in our students.  We do this by teaching about and modeling the precepts 

of the Catholic faith, as well as challenging our students with a rigorous course of study.  

We do this so that they will use their faith, knowledge, and skills to shape their futures 

positively and work for the benefit of the whole society. 

Sports Section: 

FINAL DAYS FOR SLADE SOCCER REGISTRATION – Soccer registration 

for the Fall 2019 season is currently open.  If you have not signed up, please do so 

today!  Remember, our program is open to both Slade and non-Slade families.  If you 

have friends outside of Slade that want to play soccer, please forward this infor-

mation to them.   The website again is www.sladesports.com.  Registration will be 

closing on Sunday, June 9, 2019.  Sign up now before it’s too late!  If you have any 

questions, please email the Soccer Commissioner, Alan Pfeiffenberger, at 

msladesoccer@gmail.com.  Thank you! 
 

Slade 2019 Fall Field Hockey:  Field Hockey registration is open for our Fall 2019 

season! Registration is open now through to June 10, 2019. Our field hockey program 

is for girls from K to 8th grade and is open to both Slade and non-Slade students. If 

you know of someone outside of the Slade community who might be interested in 

playing, please forward this information to them! To begin the registration process, 

go to www.sladesports.com and click on the ‘Registration’ tab. If you have any ques-

tions, please contact Slade’s Field Hockey Commissioner, Nishant Mehta, at mslade-

fhockey@gmail.com.   

65th Anniversary! Monsignor Slade opened its doors to students in September of 

1954.  We will be promoting and celebrating this milestone throughout the year.  If 

you are interested in taking part in planning events, spreading the words, and helping 

us to garner recognition in the community, please reach out to Mrs. Hilmer. 
 

Do you know someone with a talent for art, writing, or graphic design?  Seeking 

volunteers to assist in the development of special artwork for the 65th anniversary! 
 

Refer friends and neighbors to check out Monsignor Slade Catholic School! Lim-

ited seats available! You can earn an easy $500.00 off your tuition by referring a 

friend. If they apply, ensure your student or family name is on their application. After 

the student is enrolled for one year, you will receive a tuition credit*.  
*Referral credits can cover up to full tuition expense.  
 

Advancement: Monsignor Slade will be initiating efforts to connect new families 

with current Slade families. If you would be interested in developing a 1:1 relationship 

with a new MSCS family and serving as their liaison to the Slade community, please 

contact Mrs. Hilmer at c.hilmer@msladeschool.com.   
 

Next year, the Advancement Committee will be requesting membership from each 

homeroom. We are seeking at least one participant from each homeroom, but all who 

are interested are welcome to join us.   Need service hours?  Want to get an early start 

on next year’s hours?  Join the Advancement Committee.  To do so, e-mail Mrs. 

Hilmer today!  We have one meeting remaining on Tuesday, June 11th, which means 

volunteers would earn at least one service hour!  

Advancement Announcements: 

The 8th grade Students 

vs. Parents/Faculty 

Basketball Game is to-

night at 7 p.m., at Mt. 

St. Joseph High School.   
 

Please plan to come out 

and support our gradu-

ates, their parents and the 

faculty!  A great time 

should be had by all! 

http://www.sladesports.com/
mailto:msladesoccer@gmail.com
http://www.sladesports.com
mailto:msladefhockey@gmail.com
mailto:msladefhockey@gmail.com


 

WHO can help?  Parents and Students 

WHAT can you donate?  New or Used backpacks 

WHEN is the collection?  Beginning May 28th   

WHERE to bring donations?  To our school 

WHY should we help?  To aide a missionary outreach to 

the homeless in the city of Baltimore.  You and your stu-

dents will help to provide a modest degree of comfort and 

dignity to those living in shelters or on the streets.   

Monsignor Slade Catholic School is joining with St. Lawrence Martyr 

Church, SALT missionaries, and other area schools, to help provide new or 

used backpacks to the homeless in Baltimore City. 



 
 

Are you interested in getting a head start on next year by 

earning Service Hours over the summer? 

 

Adult volunteers are needed to help: 

 

 Assemble the student school supply packets in mid-July 

 Move cases of paper to the classrooms in August 

 

Since I am only accepting adult volunteers, please do not sign-up if you 

would be required to bring your children with you. This process will 

involve lifting and moving boxes, some of which are heavy. 

 

If you are interested in participating, please complete the clip-off below. I 

will notify you near the end of the school year to let you know the 

scheduled dates. If you have any questions, feel free to contact  

Kathie Sullivan on 410-766-7130, ext. 104 

 
********************************************************************************************* 

Please return to Kathie Sullivan, Support Programs Coordinator 

_____ I am interested in helping assemble the student school supply 

packets in July 

_____ I am interested in helping move cases of paper in August 

 

Name _________________________________________________________  

 

Child’s Name ___________________________________________________  

 

Phone number __________________________________________________  

 

Email address ___________________________________________________  



 

 

 

Nugget Day! 
 

June 3rd 

 

$2.99 for 6 pc nuggets 

 

Must pre-order online with Abundance Catering  

by May 31st.  

 
 

 
 

 

Don’t get left behind….unfortunately, there will not be any nuggets 

available for purchase at school! 
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